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STORMWATER LETTER OF APPROVAL 

 
January 10, 2019 

 
Mr. Gareth Avant, PE 
McKim & Creed 
1730 Varsity Drive 
Raleigh, NC 27606 
 
VIA EMAIL: gavant@mckimcreed.com 
 
Project Name: Briar Chapel – Phase 13 Phase 3  
 
The Chatham County Stormwater Administrator has reviewed the stormwater plans and calculations 
dated October 26, 2018 for the Briar Chapel – Phase 13 Section 3 project pursuant to the Chatham 
County Compact Communities Ordinance and finds the plans acceptable.   
 
If the approved plans are changed or modified in any way, a revised plan set and associated calculations 
shall be submitted to Chatham County for approval of the changes prior to constructing the 
modifications. 
 
The Chatham County Watershed Protection Department shall be notified once the stormwater system 
and Stormwater Control Measures have been installed per the approved plan. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Morgan DeWit, PE 
Senior Watershed Specialist 
 
 
 
 
 
CC:  Rachael Thorn, Watershed Protection Director 
        
 


